Stars of the Week: Very well done to

‘For with God, nothing is impossible’ Luke 1:37

| of the children who have gone ‘ABOVE and BEYOND’ in their classes this

8th December 2023

week!
Star of the Week Star Reader Star of the Week Star Reader

Toddlers Namarla-Mae Reggie 2CH Kayson SG Roberta S
Pre-School | Ethan James 3JB Archie Ellie G
RMS Gracie-Lee Troy 3vB Evan Florence
RSF Paisley H Archie S 4TS Amelia S Olivia B
RCH Esmé Jack B 4JP Betsy Z Ethan L
1BE Hunter Harley 5BW Poppy B Ronnie
1CW Lileah-Rae Emily 5RF George C Reuben W
1/2JB Sonny P Alfie L 6EJ Scarlet-Rose D Riley G
28B Noah L Isabella E 6KP Lily-Rose A Daisy S

‘When he saw the crowds, he had compassion on them, because they were harassed and helpless,
like sheep without a shepherd. Matthew 9:36

School Events This Week

On Tuesday the Reception children went to see 'Jack and the Beanstalk' at the Lowther
Pavilion. The children were a credit to our school and everyone had a fantastic time joining
in with the fun. There were a few sleepy children on the coach on the way back!

The PTFA Christmas Fair was an amazing success with a wonderful atmosphere! Thank
you so much to all the staff who went Above and Beyond and Mrs Nobbs and Mrs Salmon,
our two wonderful grandparent-helpers, who offered their help to make the evening the
success that it was. Thank you so much for your support!

Our Baines’ Football Team played in a Football tournament this morning and although they
were not successful in the semi final, they did play some amazing ‘friendly’ games, winning
the last one 5-0. Well done especially to Archie, our goalkeeper, who even managed to
score one of the goals - Above and Beyond Archie!

The Scholastic Book Fair was a great success last week with many people bagging some
literary bargains in time for Christmas. Thank you to everyone who purchased some books
from us - you have supported our school library with £286 worth of books from the sales!
Year 4 went on their trip to Liverpool today. They had a fantastic time and were full of
excitement about the aquarium and ancient mummies on their return.
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‘For with God, nothing is impossible’ Luke 1:37

Coming up:

Year 3 and 4 are taking part in an athletics event on Monday 11th December. We are sure
they will make us all proud.

The KS1 Panto trip will take place on Tuesday 12th December. Please ensure that trip
contributions have been paid through ParentPay. Thank you.

Our Reception children have invited some local nurseries to be the first audience in to watch
their Nativity dress rehearsal performance on Monday. We are certain they will love it!

The KS1 Carol Service is on Wednesday 13th December at 9.30am and Thursday 14th
December at 2.15pm. Parents and carers in Years 1 and 2 have been sent a Google form to
choose which day they would like to attend on. Please complete the form by Monday.
Nursery are performing their version of the Nativity on Tuesday 12th December at 10am in
the Main Hall at school. Parents/carers of our Nursery children are welcome to attend.
Reception will be performing their version of the Nativity on Wednesday 13th December at
2.15pm and Thursday 14th December at 9.30am. Reception parents/carers are welcome to
attend. Please let school know which days you would like to attend on, as numbers are
limited in the Main Hall, in line with Fire regulations and Health and Safety requirements for
schools.

Our KS2 pupils will be leading our Christmas Carol Service on Monday 18th December at
St. Paul's Church, starting at 6:00 p.m. All are welcome to join us for some Christmas Spirit.
Refreshments will be served after the service.

Our Christmas Parties take place on Tuesday 19th for EYFS and KS1 and Wednesday 20th
for KS2. Children can come into school in their party clothes on their party day. The Nursery
Christmas Party will take place on Monday 18th December from 9:30 am - 11:00 am. All
Nursery children are welcome to attend on that morning.

The children on hot dinners will be having their Christmas Dinner on Thursday 14th
December. The hall will be decorated for lunch, so all children can celebrate together.

Year 6 are receiving a HealthWatch talk on Monday about the implications of vaping.
Blackpool Music Evening is taking place on Tuesday 12th December. Anyone concerned
with this event will already have had the information regarding ticket purchases.

Reminder:

Prizes can still be donated for the PTFA Christmas Fair Raffle. If you or anyone you know
would like to donate a prize, please contact Miss Sawyer via the school office, telephone or
email: beadmin@cidari.co.uk

Raffle tickets are available via ParentPay, at £1 each, until Wednesday 20th December and
will be drawn with the children on Thursday 21st. BIG CASH PRIZE available but you have
to be in it to win it!

The temperature has dropped and Winter is definitely here! Our children love to play outside
each day. Please send your child to school and nursery with a warm coat, gloves, hat and
scarf to keep them wrapped up warm so they can enjoy their playtimes outside.
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